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Corresponding Secretary had several inquiries about renting the 
building.  
A meeting was planned for the Senior Playground equipment 
committee. More details ext month, but it looks like Seattle Parks 
likes the idea.  
 
JoAnn gave us an update on Night Out Events that are happening 
on Tuesday 8/4/15.  
 
Sally is heading the Art Walk Rainier Beach Committee. They are 
planning for a story board and will be joining forces with the 
Southeast Senior Center.  
 
We need to form a committee for Social harvest.  
Alan gave a recap of the Garden Tour. It was well attended and 
quite fun.  
 
Matt Kaminski is in charge of the wine event and will be 
contacting people soon.  
 
We are hoping to have the Holiday bazaar again this year. Also 
hoping to coordinate it with Lakewood reward Park.  
 
We still have money from the First Aid Grant and are hoping to get 
a HUB in a ox for emergency preparedness.  
 
RB Merchants meeting are the 3rd Wed of the month at lunch 
time. They rotate to different businesses.  
 
The Back to School Bash happened in early August.  
Maia helped to organize the Hydration Station for STP ride.  
 



Laurel Wolf from Carbon Washington spoke.  
 
The Rainier Valley Heritage Parade is Aug 15.  


